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OUA MEMO _____________________ 
MEMORANDUM 
30 January 2020 
 

For: Information and Communications Technology Service 
Regional, Division, and School ICT Coordinators 
All Concerned 

 
Subject: STANDARD DISPLAY FOR ALL DEPED-ISSUED LAPTOPS, 

TABLETS, AND LCD MONITORS/PROJECTORS 
 
 

The Office of the 
Undersecretary for 
Administration is releasing the 
2020 version of the standard 
display for all DepEd-issued 
ICT equipment.  

 
The 2020 standard 

display highlights the Public 
Schools of the Future and 
Sulong Edukalidad logos as 
flagship programs of the 
Department. 

 
All ICT Coordinators in the Regional, Division, and School levels as well as 

all concerned personnel from the \central Office to the Schools and Learning 
Centers are hereby instructed to ensure the immediate replacement and proper 
usage of the standard display in all DepEd-issued laptops, tablets, desktops, and 
LCD monitors/projectors.  
 

The file may be accessed and downloaded through this link: 
bit.ly/DepEdScreenDisplay. 
 

For strict compliance.  
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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